
Ukuleles, anyone? 
 

Sometimes the funding availability from 
our existing endowment isn't enough to 
cover all the requests. In that case, the 
Ashwaubenon Education Foundation has 
often been successful in securing funding 
through other venues to support requests 
for valuable learning experiences. This 
year the AEF secured funding for the 
purchase of 30 ukuleles for the 
elementary music program. 


